
Crosstown LRT Project – Update, September 20, 2019 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK  

 

Traffic Change at Mount Pleasant Station 

 

 On Saturday, September 21, a new traffic configuration will be 

implemented at Mount Pleasant Station. East of the intersection, traffic 

on Eglinton Ave. will shift to the south side and travel around the island in 

the middle of Eglinton Ave. at Taunton Rd.  

 On Mount Pleasant Road, traffic will remain on the west. The north-south 

crosswalk on the east side of Eglinton Ave. will remain closed, and the 

crosswalk on the west side of Eglinton Ave will be open.  

 The traffic flip will begin as early as 9 a.m. and take approximately eight 

hours to complete. This configuration will be in place for approximately 

three weeks until mid-October 2019. Access to TTC and emergency 

response vehicles will be maintained at all times. 

 

 During this stage, construction will return to the north side of Eglinton Ave, 

and road restoration and utilities work will continue. Once this stage is 

complete, the island in the middle of Eglinton Ave. at Taunton Rd will be 

removed and a new traffic stage will be implemented. 

 

 Noise, lighting and traffic delays can be expected while the changes are 

being implemented. 
 



 
 

 

 

UPCOMING TRAFFIC CONFIGURATION  

 Traffic on Mount Pleasant Road will remain on the west. 

 The east crosswalk will remain closed, and the west crosswalk will be 

open. 
 Turns in all directions at Mount Pleasant Rd. and Eglinton Ave. will remain 

prohibited. 
 The northbound left turn from Brownlow Ave. and Taunton Rd. onto 

Eglinton Ave. will be prohibited. 

 Rawlinson Ave. will remain closed. 

 

Please visit the school and Crosstown LRT websites for regular updates.  

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eglinton
http://www.thecrosstown.ca/news-media/whats-new/construction-updates

